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Comments Fluid Planning Statement on WSCC comments 0043 2.0 Detailed response to issues raised Principle of
the development I take issue with paragraph 2.7 which states that :- "More recently the site has
accommodated horses and due to injuries sustained on the former landfill, were confined to a path
between the stables and woodland which was inadequate and led to that use ceasing" My two Shetland
Ponies were liveried at Evergreen firstly when we were on holiday and latterly, for approximately 18
months 2016 - 2017 they lived permanently along with the other horses. In all that time the horses
were not confined to the said path, they had full access to all the fields. Two young stocky ponies were
acquired by the owner and were bullying my elderly Shetlands so I had to bring them back home but
nothing to do with the condition of the land. The only reason that the owners horses were taken off the
land was because unfortunately they were separating and not anything to do with any injuries caused
to them from being on the land. The owners were most kind and helpful to me and I thank them for
that, but I cannot ignore the misinformation in this paragraph.
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